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In Out of School Club this year we have been so busy! We have baked 
and bounced; crafted and cooked; danced and drawn; laughed and 

learned; made new friends and old friends; persevered and perspired 
all while having an exceptionally fun time! We have been lucky to visit 

a few different places, with one of our favourite trips being 
trampolining. We love spending time in OSC because we are all 

friends. The staff have had a brilliantly tiring year but the children 
have had a blast! We have tried new foods, new sports and gained 
new skills. We have been mathematicians, authors, scientists and 

detectives. We've played indoors and outdoors - the Top Yard is our 
particular favourite place to go!  

If you'd like to know more check our our blog!  

Have a lovely holiday, see you in September! OSC xx


